PETITIONS
SKATEBOARD FACILITIES

A petition was received from residents in South New Brighton requesting the provision of skateboard
facilities in the area.

The petition contained 98 signatures in total and the prayer of the petition was as follows:
“Petition requesting the Council consider new skate facilities in the South Brighton area.”
A further petition was also received concerning skate facilities in the New Brighton area.
The petition contained 88 signatures in total. The prayer of the petition was:

“Skate park petition requesting the Council look at updating Thomson Park or build new facilities for
the Brighton area.”

The Board decided that the report to the Board meeting on 3 March 2003 on prioritisation of
skateboarding needs in Burwood/Pegasus be included in the Board agenda for the meeting on 29
September 2003 to enable funding options to be considered further.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


